
Parshas Nitzavim-Vayelech 

Friday, September 8 

Mincha: 7:35 pm 

Candle Lighting: 7:45 pm 

Shabbos, September 9 

Shacharis: 9:15 am 

Mincha: 7:40 pm 

Shabbos ends after 9:03 pm 

Keisari Catered Kiddush Luncheon is co-sponsored by 

Mr. & Mrs. Saar Alkobi, in memory of Saar’s father, 

Rafael ben Shalom and by Dr. & Mrs. Stephen Rosen-

feld in memory of Stephen’s father, Robert Asa Rosen-

feld and by the Keisari family, in honor of Israel’s 

mother, Naomi Keisari, visiting from Eretz Yisrael. 

General Fund donation: 

• Jim Unger, for the merit and speedy recovery 

of Meirav Bat Pnina, sister of Helen Shere 

Donation Card: 

• To Dr. & Mrs. Stephen Rosenfeld in honor 

of the birth of their new granddaughter—

from Dr. & Mrs. Bob Stoner 

Yahrzeit Donation: 

• Mr. & Mrs. Marvin Mitchell, in memory of 

Marvin’s father, Isaac. 

Aliyah Donations: 

• Rabbi & Mrs. Aryeh Birnhack 

• Mr. & Mrs. Jeremy Hull 

• Mr. & Mrs. Benjamin Goldfarb 

• Mr. Bob Miller 

• Rabbi & Mrs. Mendel Schusterman 

• Mr. & Mrs. Azik Zelikovich 

• Dr. & Mrs. Jack Cotlar 

Weekly Classes 

Lunch & Learn: Is in recess until after Simchas Torah. 

Rebbetzin Gettinger’s Shabbos Class For Kids 

Grades 3 and Up: Meets after Kedushah of Mussaf. 

They are studying Pirkei Avos. 

Pirkei Avos Class: During Seudah Shlishis, Rabbi Get-

tinger will deliver a talk on Chapters 5 & 6. 

Mishna Yoma Class: In anticipation of Yom Kippur; 

taught by Rabbi Gettinger between Mincha & Maariv, 

Sunday through Thursday. 

Congregation B’nai Torah 

Shabbos Announcements 

BS’’D 

Stephen & Monica Rosenfeld, on the birth of their 

granddaughter, Aliza Miriam, and to great-

grandmothers Anna Ruth Hasten & Joan Rosenfeld. 

Carl & Shirley Cohen, on their grandson, Jonah 
Bornstein, becoming bar mitzvah on Labor Day in 
Chicago. He is the son of Rick & Karen Bornstein. 

CBT Day of Beautification: Do you enjoy the outdoors or work-

ing in the yard? Then join the fun on Sunday, September 10, 

10:30am—4-ish to beautify the grounds of the shul and parsonage 

before Rosh Hashanah. For more info or to sign 

up, contact Bob Green: 

bob.green@foamcraftinc.com / 317-432-1606 

Our sincerest well wishes go out to the following CBT students: 

• Maya Yaari, who is in Israel for a year of study 

• Matanya Goldstein, who is attending Hebrew Theological College in 
Skokie, IL 

• Tehilla Rutstein, who is attending Bais Yaakov of Baltimore 

• Naomi Cohen, who is attending Bruriah High School in Elizabeth, NJ 

• Chaya Schusterman and Zalman Schusterman, who are attending  
Lubavich schools in Chicago 

We wish a Refuah Shlayma (Full & Speedy Recovery) to: 

• Rabbi  Ovadyah Goldstein, who is recuperating after a recent surgery 

• Harry Merin, who is recovering from a recent medical procedure 

The unveiling for Devera Gurvitz, z’’l, will take 

place Sunday, September 10 at 11 a.m. at B’nai 

Torah Cemetery: 2200 S. West Street, 46225 
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